

Dear Year 5,

My name is Miss Megaw and I am thrilled to be teaching you next year through your Year 5 journey. I look forward to spending a super week with you and getting to know you more. I am passionate about helping you to become more inquisitive through your learning and want to ensure that everything is made fun to enable you to have a positive mind-set.

This is my sixth year teaching at FCJ, and I have taught in Years 2, 4 and 5. I lead PE for the school and enjoy teaching children Netball at after school club. Outside of school, I enjoy reading, baking and exploring the cliff paths around our beautiful Island.

I am really looking forward to getting to know you and your parents as you start your journey in Year 5. I hope you all have a wonderful summer break!

My Likes & Interests

- Cooking sweet treats!
- Going traveling to see new places around the world.
- · Reading books in the sun.
- I enjoy being encouraged out of my comfort zone— at St Aubin's Fort I did abseiling for the first time.
- In the winter, I enjoy going on skiing holidays

Facts About Me

- My favourite food is chocolate!
- I have recently moved into a new house and can't wait to spend time in it over the summer holidays.
- Since working in Year 5, I have become more interested in reading Harry Potter.
- I really enjoy going to the gym after work.

